
Dear Colleague:

It is with great pleasure that I announce the winner of the inaugural Ellen Lebeuf Memorial Education 
Award. Ellen was a nurse at Rhode Island Hospital for nearly 50 years. Our hospital was her second 
home and she considered everyone she worked with to be her second family. Because education was 
so important to Ellen, when she passed away, her family worked with the hospital to create a $2,000 
annual award to help a Rhode Island Hospital employee further their health care education. Many of 
Ellen’s colleagues donated to the fund, and I 
thank them for their generosity.

Please join me in congratulating 
Amanda Fontaine on receiving this special 
award. Amanda has been a nursing assistant 
at Rhode Island Hospital for close to 12 years 
and is currently pursuing a degree in nursing 
at the Community College of Rhode Island.

To learn more about Ellen’s legacy and the 
new Ellen Lebeuf Memorial Education Award, 
please visit giving.lifespan.org/RIH/Lebeuf-
Memorial-Education-Award.

Sincerely,

John B. Murphy, MD
President, Rhode Island Hospital and Hasbro Children’s Hospital
Executive Vice President Physician Affairs, Lifespan
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